
You're Invited to Our Grand Reopening! 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We are thrilled to announce the grand reopening of Ocean's Delight Seafood Restaurant! 

Join us on Saturday, September 30th, 2023, for a day filled with delicious seafood, refreshing 

drinks, and great company. We've made exciting updates to our menu and ambiance that we can't 

wait to share with you! 

Event Details: 

Date: Saturday, September 30th, 2023 

Time: 12:00 PM - 10:00 PM 

Location: 123 Coastal Rd, Beach City, BC 

Be one of the first to experience our new dishes and enjoy special offers throughout the day. The 

first 50 guests will receive a complimentary appetizer! 

Thank you for your continued support, and we can't wait to serve you again! 

Best Regards, 

The Ocean's Delight Team 


